
 

  

School Reading Book Return  
 

As you know, the whole school is having a huge focus on 

reading this term. We’ve been doing lots of exciting 

things to encourage children to read more often and en-

joy a variety of books and texts. However, when we re-

cently audited our school library books, we noticed that 

rather a lot of them had 

gone missing! Obviously 

things at school do get 

lost and damaged from 

time to time but we 

know that occasionally 

children take books home and forget to return them. This is where 

you come in… 

 

We would like to ask all children and families if they could have a 

good search at home to see if any school reading books have 

some how got muddled up with books at home. If these could then 

be returned, that would be wonderful and hugely appreciated. 

There’s no judgement whatsoever. It’d just be great to make sure 

our school library keeps a healthy stock of books for everyone to 

enjoy. Thanks for your help. 

Year 6 Parent SATs and Camp Meeting 

Year 6 residential camp is only 8 weeks away! 

With this in mind, Mr McGowan will be hosting a Zoom meeting on Tuesday 

25th January at 5pm to give you information about camp and the SAT tests in 

May. The link will be posted on Class Dojo closer to the time. Mr McGowan 

will also publish the presentation of the meeting on the Dojo afterwards for 

those who can’t make it. In the meantime, if you haven't already returned 

your forms, please could you do so as soon as possible. Thank you. 

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 1 for this 

week’s cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake Sale 

is Year 2 on Fri 28th Jan. Thank you for your support. 

Lunchtime Book Club 

This week it was so nice to wander into our school Library to 

find lots of children enjoying a lovely story being read by 

some of our Year 6 pupils. The Year 6s have kindly volun-

teered to run a Lunchtime Book Club once per week on 

Wednesdays. The Y6 children read brilliantly and really capti-

vated their audience; it was magical to see. It’s lovely to 

know that our pupils enjoy reading and stories so much, that 

they’re happy to do it during their free time! Be sure to check 

out the video posted on the Dojo. 


